
July 15, 2011

Dear Courtenay Hameister,

Thank you so much for your wonderful contribution to the Mel Blanc Project. 

We couldn’t have asked for more knowledgeable guest speakers on the topic of Port-
land radio than the ones we assembled that night at Lincoln Hall. I’m so glad that you 
came.

Together you, Robyn Tenenbaum, Sean McGrath and Craig Adams helped illuminate 
Portland’s special talent for producing great radio and great radio performers. 

Our grants from Kinsman Foundation and from Miller Foundation make it possible for us 
to offer you this small honorarium as a token of our appreciation of your presence with 
us on June 29, 2011, otherwise known as Mel Blanc Day.


 
 
 
 
 Sincerely,


 
 
 
 
 Anne Richardson

P.S. Big, big fan, Courtenay!

                                                              Mel Blanc Lecture Series
                          June 8  -   June 29, 2011/ Portland, Oregon

 

                                   Oregon Cartoon Institute in partnership   
                                             with Oregon Jewish Museum, Ethos Music Center,  
                                                Oregon Historical Society, Portland State 
                                                University School of Fine & Performing Arts and  
                                                Oregon Cultural Heritage Commission

Oregon Cartoon Institute is fiscally sponsored by Oregon Cultural Heritage Commission, a 501 (c) (3) non profit organization.


